
TOWN OF STILES BOARD OF REVIEW 

MEETING TO ADJOURN TO LATER DATE 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5, 2024  

 

The Town of Stiles Board of Review held a meeting to adjourn the board to a later date on 
Wednesday, June 5, 2024 @ 6:00 pm. Chairman Flynn called the meeting to order at 6:01 
pm and roll call was done. 

 

Present: Chairman Flynn, Supervisor Sonesen, Clerk Patton and Treasurer Gillum. 
Supervisor Telford was absent 

 

Sonesen and Patton confirmed the appropriate BOR notices were posted 

BOR to reconvene in Fall 2024 

Chairman Flynn adjourned at 6:09 pm 

 

THESE MINUTES ARE UNAPPROVED UNTIL THE NEXT TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Posted:  Terrah Patton, Stiles Town Clerk – 06/09/2024    
Town Hall (5718 Watercrest Rd, Lena) and Town Website (www.townofstiles.org) 
 


